
Incorrect. Multiply the decimal numbers, then the powers of 10. Remember that when you multiply two powers of 
10, you need to add the exponents. If the decimal part of the product doesn't have exactly one digit (from 1 to 9) 
to the left of the decimal point, you'll need to convert the number to proper scientific notation.


